
Seeking  your  views  on
Horticulture in Sighthill
Carr Gomm and Edinburgh College are looking to transform an
unused space at the Sighthill Campus into a new community
growing space open to both the community and students.

The  college  will  be  holding  a  number  of  information  and
consultation events which will allow you to express what you’d
like to see in the space.

The information events will be held on

Saturday 7 September 11am-3pm
Wednesday 11 September 5pm-6pm
Thursday 12 September Midday-1pm

The Consultation Events will be:
Saturday 21 September 11am-3pm
Wednesday 25 September 5pm-6pm
Thursday 26 September Midday-1pm

All events will be held at the Music Box at the Sighthill
Campus, Bankhead Avenue EH11 4DE.

Come along and have your say!!
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